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Adopt City Council Resolution Approving a Professional Services Agreement with KASL Consulting
Engineers for Preparation of Plans and Specifications for the 2016 Streets and Alleys Rehabilitation
Project and Authorizing City Manager to Execute Same (Amount Not to Exceed $93,950; Account
No. 414-4870-0731)

On May 13, 2016, two civil engineering consulting firms submitted proposals for survey and design of the 2016
Streets and Alleys Rehabilitation Project. The Public Works Department reviewed the proposals and
recommends KASL Consulting Engineers as the design engineer for the project. Their proposal was
responsive, they are qualified to perform the work, and they submitted the lowest bid. The scope of the project
includes preparation of plans and specifications for rehabilitation of priority streets and alleys during the 2016
construction season. Locations include N. Sanderson Way from Cedar St. to the north end, S. Franklin St.
from Oak St. to N. Harbor Dr., Boatyard Drive /Ocean View Dr. from Main St. (Highway 1) to Boatyard
Shopping Center, the alley between S. Main St. (Highway 1) and S. Franklin St. from Walnut St. to Chestnut
St., the alley between S. Whipple and Grove St. from Walnut St. to Chestnut St., the alley between N. Franklin
St. and N. McPherson St. from Redwood Ave. to Laurel St., and the alley between Stewart St. and Main St.
(Highway 1) from Spruce St. to EIm St. The not-to-exceed contract amount is $93,950.
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